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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement
7™ Sunday in Ordinary Time

19 February 2023

1. This Wednesday is Ash Wednesday which is the beginning of Lent.  Ashes
will be distributed during the morning Mass at 7:40.

All parishioners who are 14 of age and up must abstain from consuming
meat. Those who are between 18 to 60 years old should observe fasting as
well.

During Lent, parishioners are encouraged to pray more and to perform more
acts of penance and charity.

For the palms taken last year, faithful can bring them back to the Chapel and
leave them in the collection box outside the Chapel Office.

NB: Those who want to participate in the Mass on Ash Wednesday can check
the website of the Diocese of Hong Kong.

2. In response to the call of Caritas Internationalis, Caritas - Hong Kong
appeals for your support to ease the pain and bring hope to those earthquake
victims in southern Turkey and northern Syria. Donations can be made
through the following means:

I.  Online Donation: https://www.caritas.org.hk/en/e_donation

il. By Cheque
ili. Bank Deposit

Iv. By putting them in the donation box in-front of the statue of the
Holy Mary inside our Chapel.

We sincerely hope that you can respond positively to the call of Love by
embracing the idea of kindness and compassion in the spirit of One World
One Family. Let us walk hand in hand to give unconditional love and warm
the hearts of those affected by the earthquakes in the two countries during
this difficult time.

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel website for
reference.
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